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The Mickey Delicatessen Food Fish and Salads Company Ltd. wishes to notify its 

customer public that an inspection was carried out on the 100 gram tehina salad 

product barcode  729000378267 expiry date 24.11.19 and found the likelihood of the 

presence of the listeria monocytogenes bacteria – bacteria that is liable to cause 

disease in a high risk population such as persons with a weakened immune system, 

the elderly and which is likely to cause miscarriages in pregnant women. 

The above-mentioned product is not sold in the supermarkets and stores but only sold 

on the institutional market. 

Simultaneously the company is acting to update its customers and collect the above-

mentioned product if it is still on the shelf. 

Any customers who are in possession of the above-mentioned product are requested 

not to consume it. 

For any question clarification or enquiry please make contact with our customer 

services at telephone 40-55-50-700-1  or at the company's offices at telephone -03

9616283 or by email services@mikideli.co.il. 
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